
(Typewritten) (To Mr. Henry Phipps) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

16th Sept. 1912. 

Dear Ifr. Phipps, 

I will come up tomorrow about 5 o'clock and have a cup of tea and a chat with you. I me.y possibly bring Revere, as I 
would like you to see him. 

I hear from Meyer that the Clinic is getting along rapidly and he hopes to occupy part of the building early in January, but thinks it would be best to haYe the formal opening in the 2nd half of April. 

Kindest regards to Mrs. Phipps. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 

P. S.. I have just had your letter. Lady Osler, Revere and 
take tea with you. Shall v,e come to the Ritz or to Aldford 


